

## **UPDATE**

Dear Team Members, Supporters and Friends of SO LArMAR,

I trust that you are well, and you and your families have been coping with the COVID-19 pandemic. I am sure some new coping skills have been learned!

Thank you so much for your contribution to the SO LArMAR vision and concept development. The vision was completed mid-2018. The vision is that we promote joy, personal growth and social good. There have been no changes to the vision.

Since early 2019 we have been in the concept phase where we are adding detail and developing processes that support the vision. We have a new structure for the concept phase focused around architecture/design, marketing/internal programs, information systems/media platforms, social good outreach, and financial modeling.

Luna Pietra has joined the architecture/design team and AirVote® has joined the marketing team. Check out the Partners page on the SO LArMAR web site for organizations and individuals supporting the vision. If you want to be added just let me know. There is no cost or linkback requirement.

We had a fantastic holiday celebration at the Alamo Drafthouse Cinema on South Lamar last December with our first virtual reality show running on the main screen thanks to Block16 Architects and Binari Studios. Be sure to check it out on the SO LArMAR website. Singer/songwriters Alyse Black, Phil and Debi Jones, and Mo McMorrow performed at the celebration. You can see their links on the Partners page.

If you are interested in joining any of the concept phase teams, or if you know of anyone that might be interested, just send a message via the <a href="CONTACT">CONTACT</a> tab on the SO LArMAR website.

The SO LArMAR Team

www.solarmar.net